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July 12, 2018 

 

Mr. Doug Flowers 

Rock Pile, LLC 

20965 Hwy 550 

Montrose, CO  81403 

 

Re: Base Product Gravel Pit 1, Permit No. M-1994-053, Amendment Approval, Revision No. AM-2 
 

Dear Mr. Flowers: 

 

On July 12, 2018 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Amendment application 

submitted to the Division on March 30, 2018, addressing the following: 

 

 Full permit amendment adding 80.6 Acres for a total of 136 Acres. 

 

The terms of the Amendment No. 2 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit No. M-1994-

053.  All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1994-053 remain in full force and effect.  If you 

have any questions or need further assistance please don’t hesitate to contact me at the Division’s Grand 

Junction Field Office, by phone at (970)-243-6368 or by email at lucas.west@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Lucas J. West 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

 

 

 

Cc: Ben Langenfeld, P.E., Greg Lewicki and Associates 
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